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Changes to Oakland, CA Equipment Reservations 
 
 
Effective Monday, February 18th 2002 Pacer Stacktrain will implement a new 
reservation process for all 48’/53’ empty equipment in Oakland, CA. All empty dispatch 
duties currently handled by Oakland will be transferred to the Southern California 
Logistics group. In order to handle the calls effectively Pacer Stacktrain will provide a 
“Reservations” phone number dedicated to equipment dispatch for the Oakland, CA. This 
toll free number will also be used for reserving equipment in Los Angeles. With the 
exception of the “New” Reservations line, all equipment dispatch processes in Southern 
California and Oakland will for the most part remain the same.  Requests for equipment 
must come directly from the IMC. No reservations will be accepted from trucking 
companies. Releases will be issued for the same day or following day and valid until the 
close of business on that day only.  
  
Containers not picked up will be re-assigned once the release has expired. 
 
Oakland & Los Angeles Equipment Release Hours  
 
Monday thru Friday 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. (Pacific) 
 
New Equipment Reservation “Hotline” (Oakland & Los Angeles Only) 
 
(866) 619-0962 
 
For information on current equipment supply in Oakland and all other locations please 
refer to the “Equipment Location Report” on our web site at www.Pacerstack.com        
 


